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June 24, 2011 

Mr. David Stawick 
Office of the Secretariat 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20581 

CE D 
C 

I 
.: ~ I 

Re: Extension of review period for CME Submission No. 11·208 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

CME Submission No 11-208 was submitted for approval on May 23, 2011, with the 45-day 
review period scheduled to end on Thursday, July 7, 2011. However, after a recent conversation 
with the staff from the Commodity Futures Trading Commission ("CFTC" or "Commission"), 
CME was asked to provide an additional 45 days for the CFTC to complete its review. 

Therefore, pursuant to CFTC Regulation 40.5(c)(2), CME is thereby notifying the Commission 
that it agrees to an additional 45 day review period for the submission, until Monday, August 22, 
2011. 

If you require any additional information regarding this action, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mr. Charles Piszczor at 312-930-4536 or via e-mail at charles.piszczor@cmegroup.com or me 
at 212-299-2200. We would be appreciative if you could reference CME Submission No. 11-
208R in any related correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

/sl Christopher Bowen 
Managing Director, Chief Regulatory Counsel 


